
 

 

PROJECT UPDATE 

PERNA LANE AREA SEWER PROJECT 

May 31, 2024 

Construction has begun on High Ridge Road and Perna Lane. This involves the saw cutting of the 

pavement for the sewer trench.   

 

Grasso Construction has distributed wooden stakes to each house in the areas they will be working in 

next.  The stakes were placed in the ground in the front of each home.  We ask that you move the stake 

to the location you would like the lateral stub left for your property.  The instruction sheet attached 

should be followed for these stakes.  If you did not receive a stake, please call and we will have one 

delivered to you. 

 

Please remember homes CANNOT connect to the new sanitary sewer system until the sewers and pump 

stations are completed, tested, and accepted.  Based on the schedule provided, this will not be before May 

2025.   

 

WPCA will have a representative, Dave Toohey, on site full time to observe the construction. If you have 

any questions, you can ask him at any time. 

 

Updates will be posted weekly on the WPCA website at:  

https://www.stamfordct.gov/government/operations/water-pollution-control-authority/perna-lane-sewer-

project/-folder-2132.  

 

If you have any questions or comments please contact Ann Brown, Supervising Engineer, at (203) 977-

5896 or abrown2@stamfordct.gov.   

 
Thank you, in advance, for your cooperation and patience. 
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